
         

 

Recyclables Collection and Processing Services 
Contract No. 2021/144  
 
The Cities of Boroondara and Stonnington are committed to advancing a circular economy 

and best practice waste management. We pride ourselves in delivering services to our 

communities that value the environment, people, and local economy. We strive to continuously 

improve and challenge ‘business as usual’.   

We are conducting a collaborative procurement and tender process for Recyclables Collection 

and Processing Services throughout both municipalities. These services are: 

 Contract One: Recycling Collection and Related Services 

 Contract Two: Recycling Processing 

Both Councils intend to separately contract these two services. 

Inspections and pre-tender briefing sessions will be conducted by appointment only between 

13-17 December 2021.  

Documents detailing the specific requirements are available electronically for download at 
www.boroondara.vic.gov.au/tenders .   
 
Tenders close at 4pm, Friday 28 January 2022. 
 
We welcome prospective tenderers to work with us and our community to maximise 
diversion from landfill and progress recycling.     
 
The lowest or any offer will not necessarily be accepted. 
 

 

 

 

http://www.boroondara.vic.gov.au/tenders

